
 

 

 
 

 
 

Whatever is true, whatever is honorable, whatever is just, whatever is pure, whatever is 
lovely, whatever is gracious, if there is any excellence and if there is anything worthy of 
praise, think about these things. 

          Philippians 4:8 
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WELCOME TO A SCHOOL OF PROMISE 
      ~ SAINT AMBROSE CATHOLIC SCHOOL! 

January 18, 2017  
 

Dear Friends, 
 
Since Saint Ambrose Catholic School opened its doors to students in 1958, thousands of 
children have received an education rooted in Gospel values and excellence in academics.  
Those same children have used the lessons learned here as leaders in their communities 
and beyond. 
 
Saint Ambrose Catholic School has always been a place for strong values that last a 
lifetime: faith and character, family and friendship.  The work we do here is a testimony to 
those who paved the way for what we are privileged to enjoy today, and is a gift for those 
who go after us.  
 
With Jesus the Master Teacher as our model and guide, we have a legacy to continue and 
an essential job to complete for the good of your child(ren).  We promise to work together 
in joyful, faithful discipleship, and to deepen and use our gifts and talents in service to Him 
and to your child(ren).    
 
We pledge to teach our 21st Century learners using researched best practices and 
curriculum that exceeds state and national standards. As they become more globally-
minded, our students are required to be strong moral thinkers and doers.  We pledge to 
continue to be a model Catholic school that is exceptional in teaching and learning, and be 
forward thinkers that anticipate the future and prepare our students for it.   
    
My pledge, my promise to our students and families and to you is to continue to build on 
the long-standing tradition of excellence for which Saint Ambrose Catholic School is known.  
I promise that our faculty and staff will work always to give our students Everything.  I ask 
that you partner with us as we form young people equipped and eager to make a difference 
in changing their world and building God’s kingdom.   
 
Thank you for your trust and sacrifice.  The investment you are making in your child(ren)’s 
formation and education at Saint Ambrose School will pay dividends for them, our 
communities and our world.  Never hesitate to tell our teachers, staff and me how we can 
best serve your child(ren) and your family.   
 
In Christ Who is Everything, 
 

Lisa Cinadr, Principal  

___________________________________________________________  
 

The mission of Saint Ambrose Catholic School is to be a Catholic community where Jesus 
Christ is everything to us and our students are challenged to reach their potential. 


